INDIAN SCHOOL SALALAH
(Circular Dated: 30/05/2019)

1. VACATION

The school will remain closed for summer vacation from June 04 to July 27, 2019. It will
reopen on Sunday, July 28, 2019 for all the classes.

Students are advised to use their holidays in enhancing artistic and linguistic skills in addition to
assignments given (please visit ERP Parent portal) and the revision of the syllabus completed
during the last two months. Students of Class X, XI and XII can be in touch with their teachers
through email for clarifying their doubts.

2. OFFICE HOURS

During the vacation the school office will function from 8.00 am to 1.00 pm (except Friday
and Saturday or any Government holidays).

3. FEE PAYMENT

Payments can be made at School Counter during the above timings. Parents who have paid the
fees in Bank or any other outlets are requested to submit copies of receipts to School accounts
department or mail to accounts@indianschoolsalalah.com mentioning GR No., Ward name and
GSM number of parent.

4. SCHOOL MONITORED SAFE TRANSPORT SYSTEM

We would like to invite more students to use the School Monitored Safe Transport System. As a
responsible institution, we are committed towards the safety of our children which is our prime
concern and we appeal to you to join us in this effort in creating a safe environment for our
children. We request you to kindly enroll your ward for the School Monitored Safe
Transport System for the best interest of our children. The Consent Slip is available in
Indian School Website.

The Acting President, Members of the School Management Committee, Acting.Principal and
Staff of the school wish all the students and their parents

Bl pens
DR. S SRINIVASAN
Acting Principal



